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August 14, 1979

Ms. Maria de Lourdes Pintassilgo
Government Palace

Belem Lisbon

PORTUGAL

Dear Premier Pintassilgo:

I have recently learned of your appointment as Premier of
Portugal and would like to extend my congratulations to you
on behalf of my organization.

As you may kmiow, tHe K AIChE is thiz largest chemical engineering
organization'intaeGuglld, \with' 46, 000 ‘menbers ‘employed in in-
dustry, education, government and private research.

We want to wish you sincere good luck as you begin in your new
position, one which is a credit to the world engineering com-
munity. I, as a professional engineer, have high hopes that
your broad engineering training will help you in managing a
successful future for your Country.

Sincerely yours,

;&M

J. Charles Forman
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